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NEW HEAD OFFICE 
TELEPHONE NUMBERS

In compliance with the National Telecommunications 
Commission’s Memorandum Order No. 10-10-2017 on 
the migration of all Metro Manila numbers to 8-digit 
telephone numbers, the following landline numbers of 
the PhilHealth Head Office will be  updated as follows 
starting October 6, 2019:

Action Center - 8441-7442
Trunkline - 8441-7444


